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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Onyx and Garnet have been busy this week demonstrating 

their knowledge, working extremely hard completing tests 

this week as well as some incredible eye ball making linked to 

their topic on light! 

Amethyst have been using their language skills to write 

balanced arguments based on whether schools should be 

open during lockdown- very current! 

Opal Class have been learning about Charles Macintosh and 

the knowledge of some of youngest children, who confidently 

told me all about what he invented, was impressive to say the 

least! 

All classes have been celebrating the Hindu festival of Diwali- 

Jade with another spectacular themed tuff tray and Crystal in 

writing, comparing Diwali to Christmas. 

Stay safe this weekend 

Mrs Symons 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Jade 98.6%     Opal 96.4% 

Onyx 97%        Garnet 95.2% 

Crystal 92.8% Amethyst 96.2% 

 

Let’s celebrate Worker of the week… 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Jacob from Crystal Class 

Reggie from Onyx Class 

Bethany  from Amethyst Class 

Jamie from Garnet Class 

Anastasia from Opal Class 

Noah from Jade 

 

27th Nov MUFTI day for hamper 

donations (see poster on 

Seesaw, via email and on the 

school notice board) 

9th Dec Christmas lunch  

 

 

Bethany 

Jamie 

 

Reggie for 

working so 

very hard in his 

maths tests 

this week! 

Anastasia Noah 


